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June 12, 1998 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
4075 Esplanade Way, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: DOCKET NO. 980569-PU 

Dear Ms. Bay6: 

In accordance with the notice published by the Commission 
on May 22, 1998 in the Florida Administrative Weeklv, Florida 
Power & Light Company hereby requests that a rule development 
workshop be held on the subject rule amendment proposal at the 
time and place set forth in the notice. 

Florida Power & Light Company is a public utility, as 
defined in Section 366.02, F.S. and as such, is subject to the 
Commission's regulatory authority in general and Rules 25- 
6.002, 25-6.043, 25-6.0438, 25-17.087, in particular. FPL 
believes that the requested workshop would be beneficial in 
assisting FPL and other affected utilities to understand the 
rationale for these proposed amendments and to have the 
opportunity to discuss its concerns. k 
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cc: Mary Anne Helton, Esq., Division of Appeals, FPSC 
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